
Planning Applications Committee: 12 April 2018 
 

Updates to reports 
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Application: 18/00023/U 
Item 4(e) Page 95-104 
6 St Matthews Road, Norwich, NR1 1SP 
 
Applicant has requested to withdraw the application. 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Application: 18/00261/F 
Item 4(b) Page 37-52 
Bristol House, 70-80 Unthank Road, Norwich 
 
We have received a consultation response from the Architectural Liaison Officer at 
Norfolk Constabulary. Based on the attention to detail and the high specifications 
outlined in the application, Norfolk Constabulary suggests that the applicant applies 
for a Secure by Design Award for this development. The comments go on to quote 
relevant advice from Secure by Design Homes (2016) on the specifications of 
windows, doors, locks etc. 
 
We have received a consultation response from the Norwich City Council Tree 
Protection Officer reiterating that works should be carried out in accordance with the 
submitted Arboricultural Impact Assessment. 
 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Application: 18/00319/L  
Item 4(h) Page 113-123 
Norwich City Council, City Hall, St. Peter’s Street, Norwich 
 
Correction to report: The application is being referred to committee because it is a 
city council application and site and none of the other criteria stated on page 113 of 
the report.  
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Enforcement case ref: 18/00022/ENF 
Item 4(g) Page 110 
2 Bracondale, Norwich NR1 2AF 
 
Planning Application No. under map should read ‘18/00022/ENF’ 
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